
Blue Mountain Middle School 

Field Trip Permission Slip 

November 18, 2015 

Dear Parents/Guardian (s), 

We are excited to inform you that the Kelly Team will be going on field trip to Jacob Burns Film Center to 

see The Auteur: Alfred Hitchcock on Thursday, December 3rd. The visit will connect to our English 

class units of study, and it will be an exciting day of learning outside of the traditional classroom. 

Students should arrive to school as usual and will return in time for regular buses, sports, etc.  We are 

asking all students to bring a snack, as well as a bag lunch and drink.  NO GLASS OR PEANUT PRODUCTS! 

We recommend students wear a Hen Hud/ BMMS shirt for easy identification. School dress code 

applies. 

Thanks to funding from the Arts in Education program through P/NW Boces, there is no fee for the trip.  

Please return the bottom portion of this letter no later than Wednesday, November 25, to your child’s 

homeroom teacher. 

We look forward to this unique experience!  

Sincerely, 

Kelly Team Teachers 

 

 

Student name_________________________________________________________________________ 

Homeroom__________________ 

I grant my child permission to attend the Jacob Burns Film Center on Thursday, December 3rd. 

 

Parent name ____________________________________ Phone #_________________________ 

Parent signature___________________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact __________________________________Phone #________________________ 

**Allergy/medical alerts_____________________________________________________________ 


